
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

June 15, 2009 

 

 

Department of Transportation 

Motor Vehicle Services 

5300 Bishop Blvd. 

Cheyenne, WY  82002 

 

Dear Kelly: 

 

Popo Agie Conservation District would like to apply for exempt license plates. 

 

Popo Agie Conservation District is a subdivision of local government and was organized in 

1942.  In 1988, the voters authorized mill levy funding for the district and the voters renewed the 

mill levy every four year until 2004.  In 2004, the voters authorized a petition recall election and 

the District is not required to return to the ballot unless 10% of the voters petition the mill levy 

question back to the ballot. 

 

Popo Agie Conservation District is led by a five member Board of Supervisors. Those board 

members serve voluntarily for a four year term of office, and are elected on the General Election 

ballot. 

 

If you have any questions or need further documentation please do not hesitate to call. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeri Trebelcock 

Executive Director 

 

 

Popo Agie Conservation District 

221 South 2nd, Lander, WY 82520 
Phone:  307-332-3114  FAX: 307-332-3855 

 


